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PRESS RELEASE – June 23, 2017 

Parks and Recreation: 972-625-1106 

 

Stewart Creek Park notices for Liberty By The Lake 

THE COLONY, Texas — Stewart Creek Park will have several closings over the next week as staff 

prepares for the Liberty By The Lake festival on Saturday, July 1. Please note the following: 

 There will be no camping allowed starting on Monday, June 26, through Sunday, July 2. 

Camping will resume on Monday, July 3; 

 The park will be closed starting Wednesday, June 28, through 11 a.m. Saturday, July 1. The 

boat ramp will remain open on these days; 

 On Saturday, July 1, vehicles will not be allowed to enter the park until 11 a.m., when parking 

for the Liberty By The Lake festival begins; and, 

 Normal operational hours will resume on Sunday, July 2. 

For more information about Liberty By The Lake, please visit the event website at 

www.LibertyByTheLake.com or call Parks and Recreation at 972-625-1106.. 
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http://www.libertybythelake.com/

